From: Mildred Thayer

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: No Northern Pass
Date: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 10:51:47 AM

The final word from this resident is that this can not happen through the
magnificent north country at all. Because of the Weeks Act, this area has been
blessed for over 100 years, and just for money, and no power to us, it will take
away the great value of the north country in so many ways. Please do what you can
to vote this plan down!!!l Mr. & Mrs Bradley Thayer (Bee &Brad).
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